From: Dwight Hogancamp [mailto:dhogancamp@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2017 4:22 AM

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: NO TO NORHERN PASS

Dwight Hogancamp
248 W Hill Rd
Troy, NH 03465

November 9, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

| am angry about this proposal & there is nothing good the state that will come of it.

Sincerely,
dwight hogancamp
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